
The Norwegian Association of the 
Blind and Partially Sighted 

Oslo, 19.06.2024 
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to highly recommend Eloi Company and their consultants, 
Cremildo Mubate and Nina Blid, for their consultancy services. They have 
provided invaluable evaluations for the Angolan Association of the Blind 
and Partial ly Sighted (ANCAA) on behalf of the Norwegian Association for 
the Blind and Partially Sighted (NABP). 

Cremildo and Nina conducted two comprehensive evaluations for our 
organizations. The first evaluation focused on a development project 
encompassing human rights, inclusive education, economic 
empowerment, and rehabilitation. The second evaluation assessed an eye 
health project. In both instances, the processes were managed with the 
utmast professionalism and expertise. 

Throughout the evaluations, Cremildo and Nina demonstrated exceptional 
cooperation and maintained clear and effective communication with our 
team. Their ability to understand the intricacies of our projects and 
provide insightful feedback was impressive. The reports they delivered 
were not only easy to understand but also highly relevant and actionable 
for our teams. Their recommendations have significantly contributed to 
our strategic planning and project implementation. 

We have greatly valued our cooperation with Nina and Cremildo. Their 
dedication, attention to detail, and thorough understanding of the subject 
matter have made a positive impact on our organization. I have no 
hesitation in recommending Eloi Company, along with Cremildo Mubate 
and Nina Blid, to any organization in need of expert consultancy services. 

nne Giskehaug 
Programme director A 
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